Joyce Manning

(213) 465-3576 July 19, 1983

Rinzai

%Hotel Rajneesh

1115 South West 11th Avenue
Portland, OR 97205

Dear Rinzali,

It is my pleasure to take this time to express some
of my feeling regarding the man who calls himself
Bhagwan Shree Rajneesh,

I wish he lived across the sireet in Los Angeles or
better yet on my block. I have found his teaching
most valuable and timeless. He makes me think
deeply and realize the simplicity of my deep thinking.

It would be wonderful if he decides to speak again as
I would like to see his energy back into his teaching
and finish with the bull---- as to where he lives.

We are the luckest people in the World that Bhagwan
is in the United States and if we were wise we would

give him Government Grants as we do with Dr. Jona
Sulk,

Both are needed in our World,
Sincerely,
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